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October 30, 2020 
 

 

2019-2022 Continuing Professional Development Cycle   

 

At their October 16, 2020 meeting, the College’s Quality Assurance Committee approved removing 

the structured hours requirement for the 2019-2022 CPD Cycle. This means that Registered Denturists can 

report any combination of structured and unstructured learning activities for the 2019-2022 cycle, including 

only unstructured activities, if they wish.  You will still be required to complete and report a minimum of 10 

credits each year by April 14th, and a total of 60 credits by the end of the cycle on April 14th, 2022.   

In making this decision, the Committee acknowledged that Registered Denturists have faced (and will 

continue to face for the immediate future) some challenges in accessing structured Continuing Professional 

Development hours.  The Committee was also mindful of the contribution of Continuing Professional 

Development to the public’s interest in obtaining safe, competent care and service.   Unstructured 

learning provides the necessary flexibility for Registered Denturists to meet their Continuing Professional 

Development obligations during the COVID-19 Pandemic.   

 

2nd Installment of Renewal Fees   

  

Registered Denturists who elected to pay their 2020-2021 Certificate of Registration Renewal fees in 

installments are reminded that the second instalment is due next Friday October 30th, 2020.   

• Certificate of Registration $536.75  

• Certificate of Authorization for Health Profession Corporation $197.75  

  

If you have not already made your 2nd installment payment, please log in to the Member Portal to make your 

payment before the deadline so that you avoid suspension of your Certificate of Registration and/or 

revocation of your Health Profession Corporation Certificate of Authorization.   

  

Instructions for Paying an Invoice  

 
 

Questions? 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jennifer Slabodkin at jslabodkin@denturist-cdo.com or 

at 416-925-6331 ext. 224. 
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